
Booking Childcare 
 

 

For all-church events (like the Holiday Dinner, the Chili Cook-off, and the Annual Meeting) 

childcare will be arranged by the Director of Religious Education. 

 

For anything else, such as team meetings and events, please email: childcare@firstuuomaha.org. 

 

This email address goes to our Director of Religious Education and our Nursery Manager. They 

will contact about your request.  

 

Please note: We ask for at least 14 days’ notice for requests and sometimes requests cannot 

always be fulfilled by the Nursery Manager due to scheduling and needs. We have other nursery 

staff that may be available. Please let us know the number of children and their ages when you 

request childcare.  

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact our DRE at dre@firstuuomaha.org. 
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